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Physical Education

Honesty
This month’s focus is Honesty. One way to
think about Honesty is “being truthful in

what you say and do.” 
Practicing Honesty helps strengthen our

relationships and reduce stress. Honesty is
1 of 3 traits we will focus on throughout

the year that helps students Be Well.
Throughout the school, students will be

developing skills like emotion regulation,
positive self-talk, and stress-management.

Upcoming Events
Monday, January 15

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day - No School

Tuesday, January 16
PTO Meeting at 5:30pm

Wednesday, January 24
 Professional Learning Day – No School

Friday, January 26 
Stories That Soar Performance at 9:00am 

Tuesday, January 30
Cafecito - Mr. Taylor presents

Engineering/Robotics

Character Strong

This month K-5 will be focused on
Throwing and Catching.  Lessons will vary
by grade level and all lessons strive to be

developmentally and instructionally
appropriate for each child.  Lesson will
involve skill-based games with a wide

variety of equipment including our hands,
baseball/softball gloves, frisbees, la crosse

sticks, and scoops. Through success-
centered activities all children have the
opportunity to develop to their fullest

potential physically, socially, and
intellectually. 

If you have any questions about Physical
Education class please feel free to reach

out to Mr. Jorgenson.
Melvin.Jorgenson@tusd1.org

Story School

Story School is coming to Robison
Elementary! Story School is a free early

reading program for both kids (ages 0-5) &
parents/caregivers. Highly-qualified,
family engagement specialists lead

bilingual (English and Spanish) weekly
sessions where parents and children learn

together. Each week, families receive
high-quality books and effective early

literacy tools. Families enrolled in Story
School will get 20 free books and other
school supplies! Classes will be offered

Tuesday and Thursday from 11:00am to
12:00pm starting January 23rd, 2024. 

To register for the program at Robison,
visit the Story School website:

www.mystoryschool.org/apply


